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WHERE LIFE 
I S  J U S T  
B E T T E R

Summer Concer t 
Series  
The Village of Shortsville hosts a 
summer concert series at the Gazebo, in 
the Jones-Blunt Park. (on Water St.)  
Listed below is the dates and scheduled 
musical groups.  These are FREE 
events and a wonderful place for 
friends and families to meet and enjoy 
some great live entertainment. 

CONCERTS AT THE GAZEBO  
Wednesday 7:00-8:30pm 
August 5th Alyssa Trahan 
August 12th-It’s My Party 
Sundays 2-4 pm 
August 16th Slow Riders 
August 23rd-Inside Out 
Rain Location Shortsville Fire Station 
Refreshment’s available

Visit our website or Facebook Page for updates on all events 
www.v i l l a geo f s ho r t s v i l l e ny. u s  

LAWN CLIPPINGS & BRUSH 
PICK-UP 

Lawn rakings, & small sticks have to be placed 
in  disposable bags and boxes, will be picked up 
at curbside. Put brush by curb for pick up. Due to 
the changing weather leaf pick up will stop 4 
days after leaves have fallen. 
Absolutely no pick ups 

• Items that are not placed in clear bags 
• Items that include any trash or garbage 
• Containers or bags that are over 35 lbs 
• WE MUST EMPHASIZE: please abide by 

the above rules or the bags will be tagged and 
left. 

 
FROM THE CODE 
ENFORCEMENT OFFICER 
Property maintenance has been an issue this 
summer. Mowing regularly is necessary to 
avoid a violation. This includes your lawn in 
the space between sidewalk and the road. 
That space does not belong to the Village, it 
is only an easement if there is a need to 
work in that area and the maintenance is 
required by the property owner.  
 
DO YOU NEED A BUILDING PERMIT 
If remodeling, additions, fences, signs, 
new structures, pools, etc., a permit is 
required. Call the Village Office at 
289-6104 or Steve Dehond, Code 
enforcement Officer at 289-3010 x-107. 
CONGRATULATIONS  
RED JACKET CENTRAL 
2015 GRADUATES! 

SUMMER PARK PROGRAM 
Program Open:  July 6, 2015 thru August, 20, 2015 

Monday - Friday 
July 6th to August 20th-Monday thru Friday  
Hours 9:00am to 12 pm/ 1pm to 4:00 
Welcome Kayla Bott Park Leader 
McKenzie Henry and Hunter Van Gorder program assistants 
Sign up sheets are available at the Village Office  

COMMUNITY GARDEN  
Meet every Tuesday at 6:30pm at 
the garden on Water St everyone 
welcome. Must be a member to 
benefit from the garden.

our own lazy river riders

ATTENTION  
DO NOT PARK BETWEEN 
SIDEWALK AND ROAD-
YOU WILL BE TICKETED

$500.00 reward  
see the attached letter from the Shortsville Village Board

http://www.villageofshortsvilleny.us
http://www.villageofshortsvilleny.us

